
Dear Aqdus, 
 
Your resignation has been approved and will share your acceptance Letter with you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Syeda Raazia Rehman 
Project Associate 
 
From: aqdus ali [mailto:aqdusali@hotmail.co.uk]  

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 3:46 PM 
To: raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org 

Cc: NAZEER, Qaesar 
Subject: " RESIGNATION" 

 

Assalm o Alaikum! 
 
Respected Madm! 
 
I  Aqdus Ali received email form you for performance appraisal for next Contract. I 
am pleased to be considered for further extension but here I would humbly like to 
inform my Prestigeous organization 
that because of my some personal and household problems I could not be able to 
continue this job for next contract likely to be started w.e.f 01-07-2022 to 

onward. So Kindly I should not be considered for next contract 
proceedings and process. For this reason, I will not sign my 

performance appraisal for next contract and I further like to draw your 

attention that UC: 90 of District Lahore shall be considered Vacant Post.  

 
                   I would like to share here my views that I really learnt a lot while 
working in CTC the Prestigeous Organisation. I enjoyed pleasant working 
environment and good human resource practices being delivered in CTC PTPP 
Project. My immediate supervisors and CTC administration developed an ideal 
working relationship for PTPP staff. I will always remember in my Life this period 
of working with CTC under your kind patronage. 
 
                   I hope all of my kind leadership will wish me the best in my future 
endeavours. 
 
 



                                Thanks everybody in anticipation 
 

Aqdus Ali 
Polio Officer  UC 90 

Samanabad Town (Lahore) 
PTPP (WHO) 

Cell # 0300-9891800 
 


